
To Rachel Miller and also The Officer in Charge of Ptanotng Applicatio 

Dear Sirs, 

Please be so kind as to confirm that Planning Application Consultation letters have been sent to 
the occupants of Bellmoor, East Heath Road. This apartment building immediately adjoins the 
extension requested in Application 2014/1783/P, and will impact on many families living in the 
apartment. In casual conversation today with one long term resident of the building, he was totally 
unaware of the Application and had not received any notification from you. He and other 
residents of Bellrnoor should correctly be asked for their comments. I hope he was the only one 
not to receive your letter in error. 

I also note that no Notice has been posted on Whitestone Lane regarding this Application asking 
for comments. Please comment on this absence. 

I have previously given you my specific comments on this applicafion on your web on 14 April 
2014 which I trust have been well received. 

Thank you for your kind attention and response to my enquiry. 

Regards 
Dr Lincoln Chin 



WNWalone Lane 
London NW3 1EA 


